
  

 67 Bernal Heights – Ripley Street 

Proposed Change  
 
 
The SFMTA, in response to neighborhood concerns, is proposing a reroute to the 
inbound 67 Bernal Heights (towards 24th Street BART) via Bernal Heights Boulevard.  
Buses traveling to the Mission District and 24th Street BART Station would travel on 
Bernal Heights Boulevard between Bradford and Folsom Streets.  Buses traveling 
towards Cortland Ave. will travel on the existing routing.  The proposed routing leads to 
the following stop changes: 
 

 The stop at the northwest corner of Ripley St. and Alabama St. would be 
discontinued. 
 

 The stop on Ripley at Folsom would move across the street to a stop on Folsom 
Street before the intersection with Ripley. 
 

 The stop on Bradford at Esmeralda would move back to the stop sign where 
Bernal Heights Boulevard and Bradford meet (approximately 80 feet south). 

 
A map of the proposed changes can be found on the back side of this sheet. 
 
There are no proposed parking changes at this time.  There are no planned changes to 
the street design as part of this project. 
 

Public Outreach Meeting 
 
This proposal will be discussed at a public meeting at the following date and time: 
 
Tuesday, January 28 at 6:00 pm 
San Francisco Public Library – Bernal Heights Branch 
500 Cortland Avenue 

 
 

If you have further questions or would like to submit comments regarding the reroute 
proposal, please contact: 
 
Jeff Flynn 
Transit Service Planning Manager - San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
Phone: 415.701.4646 
Email: jeffrey.flynn@sfmta.com  
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